
 

 

 
 

Brambles Weekly News 

WB:27/02/23 
 

Contact Information: Brambles Pre-School, The Green, Brampton, Huntingdon, Cambs. PE28 4RF. 01480 375063 

 

 
 

 

This week we have been learning all about homes, we 

have looked at the different types of homes that 

we can live in and the homes of animals and insects 

around us. 

We have explored a variety of homes in the garden, 

using magnifying glasses and tweezers to investigate 

nests, bug houses and spider webs. 

In our new barked area in the garden we have been 

using the large parts, wooden planks and tyres to 

build our own homes, there have been some 

wonderful creations. 

 

Our number of the week:  1 

Our key words: house, flat, hive, web, nest and 

cave. 

Something Special 
 

On Thursday we joined in with “Brampton bedtime 

stories” World Book Day where we came to Brambles 

in our pajama’s with our teddy bears. At carpet time 

the children had the opportunity to tell us all about 

their favourite books and we explored some of our 

favourite story sacks such as The Gruffalo, Red Riding 

Hood and The Gingerbread Man. 

Our community walk this week, was a walk around the 

school to look at the classroom doors which have been 

decorated as favourite books. Brambles decorated 

their door as the Worry Monster and every child 

helped to create it.  

 

 
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: The Smeds and The Smoos by 

Julia Donaldson and This is Our House by 

Michael Rosen 
 

Song: How many people live in your 

House? 
 

Rhyme: Animal homes 

 

 

Please ensure your child’s belongings are all 

labelled. This includes their hats, mittens and 

snoods. 

If your child has taken any spare clothes home 

with them please can they be replaced in their 

green bags for the next session they attend. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Friday 3rd March 

Cake Friday 

 

Friday 17th March 

Red Nose Day 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


